From: Plater, Roger - E&E [mailto:Roger.Plater@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 25 April 2017 13:46
To: James Kirkham
Cc: Cllr Catherine Fulljames (Ox)
Subject: RE: 17-00185-F Bicester Golf and Country Club

Hi James,

The amendments to this application will have no impact on the highway network. Therefore, the LHA continues to have no objection.

Regards

Roger

